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It is submitted the Jurveyors be informed, in reply to their
letter of 19.8.58, it is noted that it is Aucklend Island
and not Auckland N.Z. that is referred to in their letter of
2646458,

They should be informed that the ship's arrangements
and scantlings‘have how been examined in relation to this
wider service and it has been agreed that the ship would be
suitable for service between the South Facific Islands and
Auckland Island provided:

1. The freeing port area in the bulwarks aft of the bridge
ig increased to 5 sq. ft. on each side.
2, A winter mark is cut 2" below the summer mark,

The Surveyors should inform this office to which port
the vessel will be towed so that arrangements may be made
for having the ship examined and the load line certificates

handed over.
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